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DUDLEY - The Dudley Board of Selectmen Monday approved the employment contract with the 

town’s next Police Chief - Police Lt. Marek Karlowicz. 

 

Karlowicz was the unanimous choice of selectmen to succeed retiring Police Chief Steven Wojnar, 

effective January 13. His appointment to chief on November 21 was contingent upon the successful 

completion of contract negotiations.  

 

Lt. Karlowicz was hired as a reserve officer in 2000. He became a fulltime patrolman in 2002 and was 

promoted to sergeant in 2019. He was sworn in as Lieutenant in January. 

 

Chief Karlowicz will be sworn in as Police Chief at a selectmen’s meeting set for January 9. 

 

The town extends congratulations to Chief Wojnar on his retirement and to the soon to be Chief 

Karlowicz. 
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